To whom it may concern 16/06/2014
| am writing in response to the current request for feedback regarding CPD on the Board’s website.

| would like to request that consideration be given to allowing the CPD requirement to be changed
from 20 hours annually to 40 hours over 2 years.

Over the past year a plethora of interesting and relevant conferences and workshops have been
offered. | have well and truly exceeded my 20 hours and would dearly like to do more but financing
all these events in one year is not feasible. Next year the education on offer may not be so enticing.
If I knew | could “ride” some of this education into the following year | would probably go ahead and
register to do more this year. However, from a budgeting standpoint | need to hold back funds for
next year in order to know | can comfortably meet the CPD requirements next year.( And here’s
hoping the education on offer now will come up again next year).

Thank you for your consideration of this request
Yours Sincerely

Hayley Sutcliffe



